Cherry Hills Subdivision

March 2015

Reminders!

- ✓ HOA dues were due in January. Dues are \$72 and should be sent to Cherry Hills HOA. Any dues not paid by August 1st will have a 50% fee.
- ✓ We are still looking for a treasurer to join the board. If you are interested in serving your neighborhood, please contact April Gebken at cherryhillshoa@gmail.com. This is a great way to give back to your community and meet some new people.
- ✓ Please remember to clean up after your pets when you are out for your daily walks.

CHERRY HILLS BOARD MEMBERS

President April Gebken

Vice Cara Railey

President

Treasurer Brandon West

Secretary Angie Bullock

Thank you! Thank you!

We would like to thank all of our neighbors responsible for clearing off all of the sidewalks during our winter weather! Thank you for keeping our neighborhood safe!

Neighborhood Garage Sale

Our neighborhood-wide garage sale will be April 25th and 26th beginning at 7am. This is the perfect opportunity to do some spring cleaning and get rid of some clutter.

Meeting Information

Our next HOA meeting will be held at Panera (2535 N. Kansas Expressway) on April 14th at 7pm.

Spring is almost here!

With warmer weather, be mindful of children playing outside. Please slow down while driving in the neighborhood.

Cherry Hills HOA P.O. Box 10522 Springfield, MO 65808

cherryhillshoa@gmail.com

http://cherryhillsspringfield.com/